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EUROGUSS 2020
Trade Show Review

„A new decade and a successful 
trade fair right at the start. 
This gives us hope that 2020 will 
turn out to be somewhat better 
than expected in many areas. 
We would like to thank the numer-
ous visitors at our booth for their 
interest during EUROGUSS 2020. 

It has once again been proven that EUROGUSS 
as a specialist trade fair is the ideal platform  
to present yourself. Especially if, like us, you  
are an absolute specialist in the die casting 
industry that focuses exclusively on this market.

Trends, developments and prospects for the 
upcoming year were discussed with customers 
and interested parties.

It is a rare thing to find so many specialists 
together in one place.

Thanks to the increasing internationality, many 
new contacts were made not only for the 
German, but also for the European and non-
European markets.

This gives us hope that we will be successful 
again in 2020 and that we will confidently face 
any task that comes our way.

We were very pleased to be able to congratulate 
Hengst SE as a long-time Trennex customer on 
their 1st place prize in the 2020 International 
Aluminum Die Casting Competition for their 
oil-coolant module.

The same applies to the company Georg 
FRANK GmbH, which, as a loyal Trennex 
customer, won the 1st place prize in the Zinc 
Die casting Competition for the Initiative 
Zinc in the field of electrical engineering for a 
conductor rail made for ebm-Papst fans.

Congratulations also to the company Andreas 
Stihl AG & Co. KG, which was awarded the 
innovation prize in the field of magnesium die 
casting for a magnesium piston (MRI Alloy), 
which is used as an e-mobility component or 
as a filigree fitting component.
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